

802 W. Bannock, Suite 304 P.O. Box 2623 BOISE, IDAHO 83701-2623 TELEPHONE: (208) 343-9735 FAX: (208) 342-6891

February 18, 1993

Mr. Dennis Parker National Sanitary 2055 W. Parkway Blvd. Salt Lake City, UT 84119

Dear Dennis:

This letter is sent as written confirmation of your appearance at the 1993 Idaho Health Care Association Convention and Exposition at the Boise Convention Centre.

Your class on Cleaning with Chemicals, combined with Positive Attitudes in the Workplace, is scheduled for Tuesday, July 27 from 1:30-4:30pm. Barrett Rainey, our Association President, is not particular on how you choose to split the time between the two sessions; he asks that you let us know how you want to do it.

Barrett also asks that you put into writing your request for us to pay for your hotel room the evening of July 27. That way we have something for our records.

Thank you for agreeing to participate! It is because of professionals like you that our Association continues to grow. As we get closer to the date, I'll be in touch again.

I'm looking forward to meeting you.

Gratefully,

REBECCA D. FASSE Education Director